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Hello my name is Gabrielle Clark. I brought my daughter back from this gender cult. 

And I’m calling it that because that’s what it is. It’s a cult. The medical community 

needs to wake up. This is not a coming out story. This is not about hate or 

acceptance. This is a social contagion and it is affecting all of our children. You need 

to be issuing a national warning about the damaging affects of social media. You 

need to be issuing a warning about the affects of puberty blockers. You need to be 

issuing a national warning about wrong sex hormones. Do no harm! Stop capitulating 

to pop culture, it’s gross. As an ex stripper and dominatrix I can tell you that 

everything that we are “affirming” right now is going to result in a generation of sex 

addicted, mutilated, suicidal, sterile, misanthropes. And I can’t even believe that I’m 

the one that’s having to tell you this?! Me of all people!? I’ve got a ninth grade 

education and a GED but I have to tell advanced degree doctors that sexualizing 

children is bad. Those of you who agree with me, thank you, now do something about 

it. This is your job! Do the hard thing, do the brave thing! Doctors are the people that 

we go to when we’re most vulnerable. It’s time to advocate for your patients. Don’t 

just sit there and watch our society fall into ruin. 


